Dean Paul B. Lawson, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, University of Kansas.

Dear Dean Lawson:

I have your memorandum regarding Warren Blair. I assure you we will report any further absences.

He is on probation so far as this department is concerned, and at the first absence his probationary period ends. At a conference held Saturday afterneon it was agreed that we would re-admit him to physical conditioning class if all excused absences would be made up and that there would be no further absences.

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.